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I am severely disappointed that after the loud opposition to HB 2025, that my 

legislators would once again try to propose another bill with massive tax and fee 

hikes that directly affect the working class Oregonians and small businesses in our 

state.  You are taxing the born and raised citizens anns the last of our national 

businesses out of this state. These fees and tax increases keep the poor from 

moving forward and upward.  


